
From: Ruth Shikada
To: Kelly Macy (KMacy@republicmetropolitan.com); Rob Mezzetti II
Cc: Nora Pimentel
Subject: RE: 7/13/21 Council Meeting
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 8:32:00 AM

I’m sorry I hit send by accident
 
See full message below
 

From: Ruth Shikada 
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 8:26 AM
To: Kelly Macy (KMacy@republicmetropolitan.com) <KMacy@republicmetropolitan.com>; Rob
Mezzetti II <rob@mezzettilaw.com>
Cc: Nora Pimentel <NPimentel@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: 7/13/21 Council Meeting
 
Kelly and Rob:
 
We are in the final stages of the packet production for the July 13 City Council meeting.  The item to
reconsider Council’s decision on Rob’s petition will be on this agenda.  With that, at the last meeting
there was a statement that last July, the ENA was extended until August 5, 2021, by unanimous vote
by both the City Council and the VTA Board.  The City Manager requested that Republic provide a
copy of the extension.  If you have any documentation of the extension, we will put this in the packet
for the Council to review as reconsideration request requires new evidence or facts be presented. 
Please provide whatever you have by 11:00 am this morning so that it can be included with the
release of the public agenda packet.
 
Thank you,
Ruth
 
Ruth Mizobe Shikada
Assistant City Manager | City Manager’s Office
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
Office: 408.615.2210 | Direct: 408.615.2219
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